From: Margaret

To: Puppy Farming
Subject: Breeding dogs.
Date: Wednesday, 8 August 2018 3:59:23 PM

I welcome the proposed legislation, as a registered member of Dogswest.

Has consideration been given to the issue of breeders who have female
dogs out on breeders terms?

In our case, we have three dogs who live in their forever homes who we
may use (under Dogswest guidelines of course in regards to age of
breeding, number of litters and appropriate health and DNA testing) It
could therefore be said that we have 6 breeding bitches, although only 3
live on our premises.

Warm regards
Margaret Gabrielle Harding
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